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WELCOME BACK 
Dear Members, 

 

I would like to personally welcome you back to the club this Fall season. 

On October 24th Lakewood Indoor Tennis Centre is celebrating its 27th 

year from the time that our doors first opened. 

 

The club has been a “home away from home” for members, visitors, 

coaches, and staff. Thousands has come through our doors to enjoy, 

learn, or build relationships. All of you have contributed, and helped, in 

one way or another, to build what we are right now. A big celebration is 

in the works, but currently on hold due to the pandemic. 

 

The Covid situation has affected our operations like no other time in the 

history of the club. I want to thank you for your support, understanding, 

loyalty, and commitment to the club. I appreciate your patience in deal-

ing with the changes and respecting the procedures we have in place 

during this hard time. We want to keep everyone safe, and at the same 

time offer you the opportunity to enjoy the club. 

 

We would like to introduce to you our new Tennis Director, Derek Van 

Den Berg, who comes to us from Alberta.  More information on Derek is 

given on page 5. 

 

I hope that coming to Lakewood, hitting thousands of balls, meeting new 

people, or getting together with old friends brings you the joy that you 

seek. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank two of the most important people at the club. 

Hillary, who soon will be celebrating 8 years with us, and Brandon, who 

has been with us for 10 years. They have been a huge part of the success 

of the Club. 

 

Be well, and see you on the court. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Leo Liendo 

Owner, Lakewood Indoor Tennis Centre 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

OCTOBER 24, 1994 

 

Serves Up 

The Lakewood Indoor Tennis Club opened its doors to the public 

Monday. The club, located on McKercher Drive next to the  

Lakewood community centre, offers six championship tennis courts  

under the bubble along with an attached clubhouse (SP Photo by 

Glen Berger) 



 

MEMBERSHIPS 

Bronze Silver Gold Platinum Diamond 

Month-to-Month 

$33/month 

 

Annual 

$23/month or 

$250/year 

Month-to-Month 

$44/month 

 

Annual 

$33/month or 

$350/year 

Month-to-Month 

$110/month 

 

Annual 

$75/month or 

$850/year 

Month-to-Month 

$230/month 

 

Annual 

$190/month or 

$2,000/year 

Month-to-Month 

$285/month 

 

Annual 

$230/month or 

$2,500/year 

 

Member court 

fees Monday to 

Friday until 2 PM 

 

Book 7 days in 

advance 

 

Book up to 2 

hours per day 

 

Member stringing 

rates 

 

Member rate for 

weekday clinics 

 

 

Member court 

fees all days and 

times 

 

Book 7 days in 

advance 

 

Book up to 2 

hours per day 

 

Member stringing 

rates 

 

Member rate for 

all clinics 

 

 

 

Court fees  

included all day 

Saturday &  

Sunday 

 

Member court 

fees Monday to 

Friday 

 

No ball fees in 

leagues 

 

Book 7 days in 

advance 

 

Book up to 2 

hours per day 

 

Member stringing 

rates 

 

Member rate for 

all clinics 

 

 

 

 

Court fees  

included Monday 

to Friday until 

5PM, all day 

Saturday &  

Sunday 

 

Member court 

fees weeknights 

 

No ball fees in 

leagues 

 

Book 7 days in 

advance 

 

Book up to 2 

hours per day 

 

Member stringing 

rates 

 

Member rate for 

all clinics 

 

Annual private 

assessment 

 

All court fees 

Included 

 

Book up to 14 

days in advance 

 

Book up to 3 

hours per day 

 

10% club  

discount 

 

Preferred court 

reservations 

 

No court fees for 

your children  

(age 10 & under) 

 

No ball fees in 

leagues 

 

Member stringing 

rates 

 

Member rate for 

all clinics 

 

Annual private 

assessment 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

SINGLES BOX LEAGUE 

Adult Level 1.0-1.5    

Tuesday November 2-December 14  8:30-9:50 PM $287.00 

  Adult Level 2.0-2.5   

Tuesday November 2-December 14  7:00-8:20 PM $287.00 

Adult Level 3.0-3.5   

Monday November 8-December 13 8:30-9:50 PM $246.00 

Adult Level 4.0+   

Friday November 5-December 17 8:00-9:20 PM $287.00 

Adult Program participants receive a free  

Silver membership for the duration of their program 

Prices include all applicable taxes 

ADULT PROGRAMS 

This season we are planning monthly Singles Box Leagues. If you are 

interested in joining for the November round please contact the 

Front Desk. 

What is a Singles Box League? 

Players are placed in Round Robin boxes with 4-5 players of a similar 

skill level. A player will arrange and play one match against each 

person within their box before the end of the month. Matches can 

be played any day and time that works for both player's schedules. 

After the deadline date the boxes will be reorganized based on 

player performance. Players may withdraw or join before the start of 

any round but will not be allowed to join once the round has begun. 



 

We are excited to introduce you to our 

new Tennis Director, Derek van den Berg.  

 

Derek comes to us from Edmonton where 

his last role was as Technical Director of 

Tournaments and Provincial Program-

ming with Tennis Alberta. Derek has been 

playing tennis since he was fourteen 

years old and coaching for more than  

fifteen years. He obtained his Club Pro 2 

certification by the time he was twenty 

two, while he was coaching at the Royal Glenora Club. Since 

then he worked and trained at an academy in Barcelona 

working with professional level juniors and adults. He has also 

recently completed the first level of his GPTCA certification, an 

ATP-level accreditation for working with internationally ranked 

juniors who are looking to transition to the pro tour. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tuesday November 2 Fall Adult Programs (Session 2) begin 

Thursday November 11 Closed for Remembrance Day 

Saturday December 18 Fall Junior and Adult Programs end 

Monday December 20 - 
Wednesday December 22 

Tennis Sask Junior Tournament 

Friday December 24 -  
Sunday December 26 

Closed for Christmas holidays 

Saturday January 1 Closed for New Year’s Day 

DEREK VAN DEN BERG 



 
 

This fall we are excited to welcome a new face  

to our Front Desk, Mae Anastacio.  
 

We are still hiring for part-time Front Desk positions! 

If you know someone that you think would be a perfect  

fit for the club, resumes can be emailed to the  

Front Desk at club@lakewoodtennis.com 

NEW FACES 

 

 
 

 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

 Operating Hours 

Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 10:00 PM 

Friday 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM 

Saturday - Sunday  8:00 AM - 8:00 PM 

Statutory Holidays Closed 

INVENTORY CLEARANCE 

All remaining Adidas apparel  

is 70% off for a limited time 
 

Women’s tanks, tees, skirts and  

Men’s tees are still available 



NEWSLETTER  

 

Throughout the pandemic Lakewood Indoor Tennis Centre has 

prioritized the health and safety of all members, program par-

ticipants, guests, and staff. LITC’s demographics, ranging from 

young children, who are not yet eligible for vaccination, to 

seniors and those who may be immune-compromised, are an 

important consideration in developing our COVID-19 policies.  
 

As of October 1st, 2021, Lakewood Indoor Tennis Centre will  

require proof of vaccination for Covid-19 and a mask to  

access the facility in accordance with Saskatchewan Public 

Health Measures. This means that anyone age 18 and older will 

be required to provide proof of vaccination to the Front Desk 

in order to enter the club. Youth under the age of 18 are  

exempt from proof of vaccination if they are participating in 

sport, but must wear a mask.  All guests and spectators must 

provide proof of vaccination and wear a mask at all times.  
 

In addition to our Vaccination Policy, members, guests and 

staff will be required to continue following all existing Saskatch-

ewan Health Authority Public Health & Safety policies such as 

the mandatory mask policy, physical distancing, and any  

other public health measures instituted by the province, and/

or the city.   
 

We ask our members, program participants and guests to un-

derstand the pressures we are all facing during the pandemic. 

Please be kind and respectful of our staff. Any belligerent or 

aggressive behaviour or the refusal to obey public health or-

ders will not be tolerated in our Centre.  

 

Brandon Smith 

Manager, Lakewood Indoor Tennis Centre 

COVID-19 PROTOCOLS 


